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Date:   December 28, 2017 

To:       Families, Friends and Visitors to RML Specialty Hospital 

From:  Infection Prevention Department 

 

Re:       Visitor Restrictions during Influenza Season 

 

Our highest priority is the health of our patients and their families, our staff and the 
community. Therefore, due to the increased incidence of flu in our community, RML Specialty 
Hospital is instituting visitor restrictions effective December 28, 2017. 

These include: 

 Please do not visit if you have acute respiratory symptoms (fever, cough, sore throat). 
 

 Children, 12 years of age or under, are not permitted to visit patients. We ask that you 
please do not bring children to the hospital during your visit with friends and family. 
 

 Number or visitors are limited to 2 per patient at any one time. 
 

We appreciate your assistance in keeping our patients as safe and healthy as possible. 

 

Thank You, 

Jennifer Rettmann, RN BSN CIC 
Director of Infection Prevention and Employee Health 
RML Specialty Hospital 
 


